Repair Café reopens fully
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Following two successful sessions in February and March in our new venue, The Repair Café is
pleased to announce the next few dates:

- Saturday 2nd April
- Saturday 7th May
- Saturday 4th June

Sessions are held in Ledbury Community Centre, Lawnside Road, generally on the first
Saturday of the month between 10:00 and 12:30 - please check our

website

for details.

This larger venue not only allows us to accommodate more repairers and therefore carry out
more repairs during the morning, but it also allows the 'Café' element to resume after being cut
short in 2020 by the pandemic. So clients can, once again, buy cakes and coffee, etc. while
their items are being repaired.

Repairs can only be accepted by pre-booking via our website - repaircafeledbury.org.uk .
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